Dear Officer

bpgmanuscriptinviting@wignet.com
I have sent our corrected manuscript on 17-8-2015 to the address

of http://www.wjgnet.com/esps---etc.  The title of the ESPS 

No. 21912 has been slightly modified to be:

Methods, units and quality requirements for the 

analysis of haemoglobin A1c (HbA1c) in diabetes mellitus

The entire text has been totally edited and rewritten. In addition

to the text, there are two figures, three tables and also the

language certificate. 

The discussion part has been removed and its information is

connected together to the other parts of the text.

We have tried to follow-up all of your instructions and also

read some of the pervious articles of JWM. 

Dr. Ewen MacDonald (School of Pharmacy, University of Eastern

Finland) has improved the style and the text of our manuscript,

his certificate is with the enclosed manuscript.

I hope that our manuscript I its new form will fulfil your 

criteria for publication.

Should I make an other sending, if so, which is the right address?

Yours sincerely 
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